
 
 

Technical Bulletin 
 

Date Released: 7/29/2022 Tracking Number: TS10013 

Document Revision: V1   

Date Revised:  Written By: Hal Arnold 

Model/Part No.: NCSPHB 

 

Re:  Damaged NCSPHB Units 
 
Details:    
 
NCSPHB is rated for 5A, if the current draw is exceeding 5A then that excessive current would 
damage the NCSPHB. Replacing the module would not resolve the issue as it could also become 
damaged. 
 
When NCSPHB is requested for warranty replacement, use a clamp meter to check for the current 
draw on Hydraulic Pump Extend (Pin 1) and Hydraulic Pump Retract (Pin 7).  
 
If the NCSPHB has become damaged by excessive current, the dealer will need to apply their own 
12VDC source to the wires going to the hydraulic pump extend and retract circuits to get a current 
draw. This is due to our module being damaged and will no longer be sending 12VDC signal itself. 
Without a 12VDC signal, a current draw could not be taken.  
 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 


